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CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

You have recieved a message from the OpusConsult contact form

From: Mr John Barnes

Email: 

Message:
The proposed housing development off Poolhouse road would create a huge increase in
traffic entering Poolhouse and approaches to Round Oak canal bridge and Bridgenorth
road.Both these areas get congested now so will only become worse.Also existing medical
school and social facilities are far from adequate at the moment and consequently will only
deteriorate.I therefore totally oppose the development on these grounds and ask you to
reject them




